
From:
To: Deep Geologic Repository Project/ Projet de stockage de déchets radioactifs[CEAA\ACEE]
Subject: Lake Huron proposed nuclear waste burial site
Date: March 20, 2017 2:14:00 PM

We are Canadian and as such should be setting an example for sustainability and environmental
protection in a world where the priorities have shifted to economic and political gain over concern for
future generations.  I OPPOSE the proposed nuclear burial site on Lake Huron and I urge all elected
officials to do the same!!!!!!!!!!!!!!
Donna-Claire McLeod
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